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Dear Ms Anderson,

Thank you for the email. The overwhelming transport infrastructure investment in this particular region is the
electrification of the railway line from Basingstoke to Exeter St Davids via Salisbury and Honiton. Upgrading
the A303 from single to dual carriageway is detrimental to the environment.

Ant Aaron 
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